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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No 29 (T) of 2019 
 

Port of Southampton – Fireworks Display July  
 

Notice is hereby given to inform all Mariners that there will be a fireworks display taking place on 
Monday 22nd July at 2130hrs, to coincide with the departure of a cruise ship following its inaugural 
visit to the Port. 

The location of the barge integral to the fireworks display will be positioned as marked by the ‘X’ on 
the below chartlet, with the display itself taking place in this vicinity: 

 

The position of the barge has been chosen to be clear of the channel off Calshot and clear of the 
main channel. All mariners, especially recreational craft, should navigate with caution in the vicinity of 
the barge and should note the display will take place soon after sunset and be aware of the presence 
of a cruise ship in the channel.  

19th July 2019 

 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 

Ocean Gate, Atlantic Way 

Southampton   

 

Captain P J A Buckley 

Harbour Master 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 

ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of 

their vessels or craft. 


